
April 13, 2022 
TO: DK 4-H Horse Project Members 
RE: Horse IDs Due May 1 
 
Horse identification forms must be submitted to the Extension Office for an agent signature by 
May 1 each year. This is a state requirement and there will be NO EXCEPTIONS! We will NOT 
accept late forms. 
 
The Horse Identification Certificate (P-1039 rev.) needs to be completed for every horse you 
plan to show this 4-H year. The form may be picked up from the Extension Office or found 
online at https://bookstore.ksre.ksu.edu/pubs/P1039.pdf  
 
You will not be allowed to show horses that are not identified by May 1. If you intend to 
participate at the District and/or State 4-H Horse Show, please make sure you are using the new 
form. 
 
Contact me with any questions. 
 
Jill Martinson, 4-H Youth Development Agent 
Chisholm Trail Extension district – Dickinson County 
martinso@ksu.edu; 785-263-2001 
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